
 

 
 
Date: 01/07/2021 
 
 
Dear Client, 
 
Notification – Statements of Accounts 

 
This notification is in reference to the Terms and Conditions for Account Opening (the “Account 
Agreement”) entered into between yourself and BNP Paribas SA – Conventional Wholesale Bank Bahrain 
(“the Bank”) in relation to the operation of your account(s) with the Bank. 
 
In line with the Bank’s commitment to more sustainable practices, please be aware that the Bank intends 
to shift from printed statement of accounts to electronic statement of accounts by September 2021.  
Following this date, you will cease to receive printed/paper statements. 
 
You will be able to generate your statements, at any time and at your convenience, through the MyDocs 
function of the Centric platform. 
 
By continuing to make use of your account(s) with the Bank on or after September 2021, you will be 
accepting the amendment made to the Account Agreement and consenting to the paperless statements. 
Please therefore ensure that this notification is promptly brought to the attention of the relevant persons 
within your organisation. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact your Relationship Manager. Thank 
you for helping to create a more sustainable future. 


